~Washington Township School District~
Parent Teacher Association

Yearbook News
Attention all 6™ Grade Parents:

**PHOTOS WANTED**

Please send in a baby photo of your child by Friday March 20, 2015.

You can also send a digital copy to mstanneck@verizon.net
Be sure to include your child’s name with the photo.

Thank you
Yearbook Committee

--too date we have only received a couple of baby photos--



